
 

 

INTRODUCING  

Miss Carli Michelsen 

 
Kia Ora and welcome to Room 16 

My name is Carli and I will be your child’s teacher for 2018. I have had 

experience teaching Years 1 through to 5. I have been at Whenuapai for five 

years now. I am excited for the coming year with a slight change having a Year 

1 class and also being the Year 0-1 Team Leader. An important part of my 

classroom programme is to ensure there is a safe, enjoyable and collaborative 

learning environment for your children.  

One of my interests outside of school is hockey. I have played hockey from a 

young age and for many representative teams. I really enjoy this and I find 

myself busy with playing still. I am originally from Whangarei, where my 

family still live. So when I am not playing hockey I try to get up home to spend 

time with them.  

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at 

carlim@whenuapai.school.nz or pop into Room 16 and introduce yourself.  

I look forward to meeting you and your children in the coming weeks.  

Regards, 

Carli Michelsen 

 

 

 

“Inspiring discovery and empowering learners” 
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